
Somerville Place is a narrow lane converted to one way Traffic last year after many years of 
requests and finally a meeting with CEO of NBC.With the construction of new shop top housing 
which will back onto the lane it is essential that the lane remains one way traffic and is 
upgraded for safety reasons as 2 cars cannot pass and there is significant pedestrian traffic 
with no footpath.
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